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Invoices are now being sent to sponsors for the National Joint Replacement 
Register (NJRR) levy for the levy imposition date of 30 November 2022.
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National Joint Replacement Register levy imposed on 30 November 2022

The NJRR is administered by Australian Orthopaedic Association (AOA), and is funded under the 
Commonwealth grant agreement. The funds for the agreement are fully cost-recovered from the 
sponsors of the joint replacement prostheses listed on the Prostheses List, by collecting the NJRR 
levies on an annual basis.

The Department has issued invoices for these levies to the relevant sponsors.
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